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Topic 


Our topic this half term is ‘Muck, Mess and Mixtures’,


With lots of opportunities to explore different materials, make potions, dissolving, mixing 2 or 3 ingredients and observing how things change.


As part of Geography we will be looking at the British Isles: knowing the four countries, the seas that surround us and also looking at our local area. 











Reading�All children need to have their reading book�and planner in school every day. Their planner must be signed once they have read to an adult to ensure they are getting the opportunity to read. �All children will be heard read by an adult at least once a week (and at other opportunities) and will be able to change their books regularly, providing it has been read. 





Reading with your child at home, whether it is practising their school reading book or sharing a favourite story, will really help your child’s interest and confidence in reading grow and will support them with their school work. When reading at home, please make a note of this in their reading record.





IF they read at home four times in one week they will receive a special ‘Star Reader’ stamp – when they have collected six stamps they can choose a book to keep from a huge selection. �








Year 1�Autumn 1 2019�Newsletter 1








P.E.�Our P.E. days are Monday and Thursday. 


All children must have a PE kit. Children need trainers and full P.E. kit in school at all times. 





Behaviour�In Year 1 we will work as a team to win class motivators. If our class has the most motivators in a week, on the Friday there will be a mufti day. Children will also be able to individually earn motivators for making good choices and showing positive behaviour and great work. There will be an award once a week for the child who has collected the most amount of motivators during that week. The expectations for behaviour are high and expected from all of the children. 





Home Learning and Spellings �New spellings will go home on a Friday and children will be tested the following Friday to check their learning. 


Home learning


Homework is sent home on FRIDAY and needs to be returned the following WEDNESDAY.


Projects


Children will also be given the opportunity to complete a half term project – these have been really popular in previous years and we have received some amazing pieces. �





Morning Reminder!


�Learning in Year 1 begins at 8.45am.


 The classroom door will close at 8.50am to allow the children to have the best environment for their morning work. If children �arrive after this time, they should come in via the�office. Thank you for your consideration. 


�








R.S.E.The children will continue to use and explore Mindfulness and how it can help us in our everyday lives. They will be looking at ‘New Beginnings’ and we will have a class ‘Worry Box’, where children can post their worries.  





Attendance�Children need to be in school, on time, every day in order to have the best experience of school and get the most out of their learning. Absences will not be authorised unless medical evidence is provided. �





Hello all


Welcome back and to the start of year 1 in Blossom class. 


This half term’s main focus is to ensure that all the children settle in quickly and happily, as the routine will be slightly different to how it was in reception.


We look forward to getting to know the children and seeing how they tackle lots of new tasks and activities.  


From


 Miss Lewis and Mrs Liddle 











